
 
 

 
 

27-10-2024 
 

Re Planning Application 2024/4116/P 
Dear Daren Zuk 
 
Re the above planning application, the notices on the roadside say that 
comments can be made until Monday 26th October. 26th October is Saturday. 
Monday is 28th October, in which circumstance so I hope my objection will not 
be discounted. 
 
I object to the proposal as stated for 293-299, 301-305 Kentish Town Road.  
 
I cannot imagine how anyone could design, let alone build, a hotel with 35 
rooms etc in such a small space. Clearly it is intended to be a very, very low 
budget hotel. I am wondering if ‘hotel’ is a euphemism for a “doss house”, 
HMO, student hostel, or similar. 
 
I urge the council to reject this planning application for 35 rooms etc, being an 
unrealistically large number for such a small space. 
 
Please inform me of your final decision. Kindly treat my personal details as 
confidential for security reasons 
 
Yours sincerely 
 


